
Actions Taken by Board on June 4, 2007. 
 
Approved Expenditures to maintain the grounds with Garden Classics contract, 
continue with proposal for window restoration with Double Hung Windows, LLC, 
offer  professional soil scientist/ licensed sanitarian assistance on septic field 
investigation with BC Environmental Health, Support Pirate Alumni Day, 
Continue Fund Raising with Golf Tournament, Raffle, Santa's and ongoing 
projects. 
 
Continue new initiatives with Pirate's Revenge Newsletter, website postings 
and coverage with the media for increased public awareness. 
Work closely with the Town and all community groups to support all efforts to 
move forward with the findings of the recent Feasibility Study.  
 

 


